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APPEUNIZ 2 TO AMRXE B

SITUATION EEPORTING OlUTBN

- SITREP -

For messages during the, response to, the spili, however, there
is generai agreement that the. simpier, mors flexible, format
of a 'SITREP' systez be used for communication between thie OSC
and JST.

SITREP MESSAGE:

DTG

Fm (sender)

TO (action addressee)

îwFO (information addressee)

BT

VNCI>.SS

TOXINCARDEN SITEEP (report number>

POLLUTION INCIDENT identify the. case)

i. SITUATION:

2. ACTION TAKEN:

3.* FUTURE PLANS/FURTRER ASSISTANCE REQUIRED:

4. CASE STATUS: (pends/ciosed)

SITUATION: The situation section should provide the. full
details on the. pollution incident Including what happened,
type and quantity of material involved, succeus of control
efforts, prognosis and any other pertinent data.

ACTION TAKEN: The action section siiould include a summary of
ail action taken so far by the. responsible Party, local
forces, governument agencies and others.

FUTURE PLANS: The plans section should include ail future
action planned.

FUMTER ASSISTANCE REQUIRED: Any additional assistance
requir.d for the JST by the. Ose pertaining to the response
shall be included in this section.

CASE STATUS: The. status section siiould indicate "case
clos.dn, "case pendingm, or "participation terminated", as
appropriate.

TOXICANDEN SITREPS should be made at 1200 UTC each day and as
frequently as necessaxy ta ensure that thos who need to Jcnow
hiave a full and timely appreciation of the. incident and of
actions taken and pragress made during the. response.

The. initial contact point for TOXICANDEN messages and for
POIJREP CANDEN message in Canadian Coast Guard Operatiozis
Centre - Ottawa - (613) 990-5600. Telex 953-3128. RapidoN
FAX 995-4700 ADIS CYHQYV. It can aima b. reaciied througi any
Coast Guard Radio Station.


